
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Feb 12 Highland

Brethren:

Winter has been mild so far.  It would be nice if it stayed that way.

At our stated meeting on January 4th we read another petition.  We need more of these.  The 
Lodge scheduled a Fellow Craft degree for January 25th.

Mark Goebel fixed dinner at our stated meeting and had tater tots, chicken patties and brownies.  
Thanks Mark for the grub.  Also thanks to the Brothers that attended our Stated meeting.

Steve Tegtmeyer PM has been working to have people at our fundraisers.  The checks are 
coming in and helping our Treasurer.  Many thanks to all the Brothers and their wives for the 
help.  It will not happen without you!  Sorry the ones that worked the 12/31/11 night was so busy 
and ran out of food.

Let’s keep our Lodge going strong.  Lodges are only as strong as their members.  We have taken 
in members last year that are very strong.  Bless you Brothers!!

Let us meet, act and part on the Level, Plumb and Square.

Fraternally,
Roger Swisher Sr. PM, 33rd, WM


